
 

3 February 2015 

RE: MUN CONFERENCE RE: MUN CONFERENCE RE: MUN CONFERENCE RE: MUN CONFERENCE 12121212    FebruaryFebruaryFebruaryFebruary    

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

I am writing to invite your son or daughter to a Model United Nations Conference to be 

held at SAS Puxi on Thursday 12 February.  It should be a very exciting event and students 

will have the opportunity to debate with other schools.  

The day consists of workshops. Lunch and snacks are provided by SAS Puxi, but students 

can bring their own food or some money to spend in the cafeteria if they prefer. Pupils 

should make their own arrangements to SAS Puxi and return home after the 

conference. As the school is so close, students should go directly to the school and arrive 

there between 8:00am and 8:45am. The conference ends at 4:00pm. Students should be 

back at school in time for the ECA bus, but students must check there is space on their 

bus and arrange this. For more information about the event please go to 

http://sasmunpx.wix.com/shamun  

 
Please complete and return the reply slip to secondary reception as soon as possible. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have further questions by e-mailing  

r-kernaghan@bisspuxi.com 

With best wishes, 

 

Rebecca Kernaghan 

EAL Teacher (Secondary) 

REPLY SLIP: REPLY SLIP: REPLY SLIP: REPLY SLIP: MUN CONFERENCE MUN CONFERENCE MUN CONFERENCE MUN CONFERENCE 12121212    FebruaryFebruaryFebruaryFebruary    

Please return to secondary reception as soon as possible, for the attention of Ms 

Kernaghan. 

I give permission for _________________________________ (name of student) in Form 

_______ to attend the MUN Conference at SAS Puxi on Thursday 12 February. 

 

Parent/ Guardian name: __________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian’s signature________________________________ 

Contact phone number ____________________________________ 


